
Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 
The Town and Country Planning (Local Development) (England) Regulations 2004 

Regulation 28 – Statement of Community Involvement 
 
Winchester District Local Development Framework - Statement of Community Involvement  
 
Winchester City Council’s Statement of Community Involvement for the Winchester District has 
been submitted to the Secretary of State for independent examination under the above 
Regulation. It is also subject to a six week statutory consultation period from Thursday 31st 
August 2006 to Thursday 12th October 2006. 
  
The Statement of Community Involvement sets out the Council’s approach to involving people in 
the preparation of the Local Development Framework and in the consideration of planning 
applications. This document deals with matters that affect the whole of the Winchester District. 
 
Copies of the Statement of Community Involvement, this notice, response forms and the pre-
submission consultation statement are available for inspection, free of charge at:  
 
Winchester City Council, Avalon House, Chesil Street, Winchester.  Office opening hours are: 
Monday – Friday (08:30 – 17:00).  
 
Copies may be purchased from the above address, price £5, plus £2 postage and packaging.  
The document is also available to view via the Council’s website www.winchester.gov.uk and can 
also be viewed at the following libraries during normal opening hours: 
 
Broad Street, Alresford;    Festival Place, Basingstoke; 
Bank Street, Bishops Waltham;   Oakmount road, Chandlers Ford; 
Swan Centre, Eastleigh;   Campbell Way, Fair Oak; 
Osborn Road, Fareham;   Meridian Centre, Havant; 
Upper Northam Road, Hedge End; The Square, Petersfield; 
The Precinct, Waterlooville;  Wavell Way, Stanmore, Winchester; 
And North Walls (reference library), Winchester 
 
For details of opening hours please visit  www.hants.gov.uk/library  
 
The document can be made available in alternative formats on request. 
 
Representations on the draft Statement of Community Involvement should be made by 5pm, 
Thursday 12thth October 2006 and should be sent to: 
 
Head of Strategic Planning, Winchester City Council, Avalon House, Chesil Street, Winchester, 
SO23 0HU. 
 
Or by email to planning@winchester.gov.uk 
 
Only persons whose representations are made in writing and arrive at the address specified 
above within the six week period ending 5pm on Thursday 12th October 2006 will have the right 
to have their representations considered by the Secretary of State.  
 
Representations may be accompanied by a request to be notified at a specified address of the 
publication of the Inspector’s Report following the Independent Examination of the Statement of 
Community Involvement, and / or the adoption of the Statement of Community Involvement.  
 
Steve Opacic 
Head of Strategic Planning 
Thursday 31th August 2006. 


